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Summary:

According to military intelligence, the situation between US and Cuba has "calmed
down". There are fewer fly-overs and the American Navy has backed away from Cuban
territory.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Foreign Ministry and Military Intelligence Department,

According to Yitulinuo [transliteration], head of the second division of Cuban military
intelligence department, the situation has been calm from the 4th of this month until
now. Two American aircraft carriers, once deployed near Cuba, have now reached the
waters relatively distant from Cuba in the Gulf of Mexico. Although American
airplanes continue scouting, surveillance, and intruding into [Cuban] territorial
airspace along the Cuban coast, it has become less frequent. Today air intrusion has
reached 23 sorties (including U-2), [but] yesterday's was more than today's. 
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